Newman International

Academy of Arlington

POWWOW

This week we celebrated our 2nd-4th grade students who made the Honor Roll during the second nine weeks of the first semester. These students exemplify Newman Warriors by being prepared, diligent, and persevering through challenges. We'll have another Honor Roll Ceremony at the end of the third nine weeks, so encourage your student to strive for excellence!

Founders' Day

Our annual Founders' Day Celebration is January 31st, beginning at 12:30 pm. Each year we set aside time to remember the Mission and Vision of Newman International Academy. Here we are committed to building the whole person for the whole world by raising Warriors of Wisdom, Stature and Favor. We encourage you to attend our celebration and to invite friends and community members who want to know more about Newman.

Intent to Return

Please take the time to complete the Intent to Return Form posted in Skyward Parent Portal. This will secure your child's spot for the 2023-2024 school year! If you need help accessing the Parent Portal, you can email Mrs. Isenbarger at

misenbarger@newmanacademy.org.

Important Dates

January

26: Progress Reports

27: Birthday Friday

31: Founders' Day

February

8: Early Dismissal/Staff Development

16: Progress Reports

17: Parent Conference Day/ No School for Students



Sleep Tips

Is your student getting enough sleep? Students can struggle to focus, are more likely to have discipline issues, struggle to learn new things and are more likely to get sick if they get too little sleep. The CDC recommends 10-13 hours of sleep per day, for children ages 3-5 and 9-12 hours of sleep per day for student 6-12 years old. That means if your student has to wake up at 6am to get to school, they need to go to bed around 7:30pm the night before!

Some tips to help sleep:

- Go to bed at the same time each night and get up at the same time each morning.
- Remove electronic devices such as TVs, computers, and phones from the bedroom.
- Get exercise! Being active during the day helps you fall asleep more easily at night.

Open Enrollment

Open enrollment begins February 6th! If you have friends who are interested in Newman, tell them to mark their calendars so they can reserve their spots for the 2023-2024 school year!



NEWMAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY

Founders' Day

"Passing on the vision to the next generation" ~ Dr. Sheba George

Tuesday | 31 January, 2023 | At 12:30p

Fielder Church | Metro Center 2011 S. Fielder Rd, Arlington, TX 76013